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From: kevin cotter

To: FinFish

Subject: To the Tasmanian Legislative Council
Date: Monday, 11 November 2019 1:34:09 PM

To the Tasmanian Legislative Council,

» Re finfish regulations.

e Your position on salmon farming and your in bed status with the companies that are
producing this dangerous food [I assume you know farmed salmon cannot turn
pink/orange because of the stress of their environment so they are dyed with
chemicals in the food prior to harvest- hmm, yum yum?]leaves your government
exposed as corrupt and not the slightest bit interested in the welfare of your citizens
whom you are meant to represent- the people who decide whether you get the job of
MP. and who pay your wages. You are shameful in regard to your regulation of the
poisonous fish farming industry.
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